
The East Bay Recorder Society is a chapter of the American Recorder Society and an affiliate of the San Francisco Early Music Society.

Cindy Keune, President
1611 Knox Street  
Castro Valley CA, 94546
925/518-6613

Mary Ann Campbell, Treasurer
925 Fresno Avenue

Berkeley, CA 94707
510/526-2504

Application/Renewal for 
Sept 2024 – August 2025

I am joining EBRS only:	 Amount:
____________
____________
____________
____________

	




 ____________

* Dues alone do not cover our expenses. Please consider making a donation this year: Sopranino=$10;
Soprano=$25... ?
Music will be available ONLY in pdf for all meetings, emailed in advance.
We plan to have in-person meetings (“hybrid” with live streaming by Zoom when possible), as well as
occasional virtual-only meetings depending on the conductor’s preference. Members will be notified far in
advance if the meeting will be in-person/hybrid or virtual only.
We will be requiring at-home Covid testing the day of the playing, and if possible, bring your NEGATIVE
test to the event in a zipped baggie, or a date-stamped photo otherwise. Of course, positive tests mean you,
STAY HOME, as well as if you have symptoms of any
illness.******************************************************************************************
Please return this application plus check payable to EBRS to Mary Ann Campbell, 925 Fresno Ave, Berkeley, CA
94707:

Name	 ___________________________________________________________

Address	 ___________________________________________________________

City, Zip	 ___________________________________________________________

Phone (with area code)	 ___________________________________________________________

Email*	 ___________________________________________________________

Denial for EBRS media use**________________________________________________________

*Our EBRS newsletter is posted monthly (September - May or June) on the EBRS website and members receive notice via email to the
“secret” link that takes one directly to the current newsletter. Publishing electronically saves us considerable expense in printing and mailing
costs as well as in the time-consuming job of printing, stuffing and addressing envelopes that the distribution committee would have to do.
If you are not able to access the newsletter on the web, please write on the “email” space above that you need a mailed copy.

**From time to time at EBRS events we may take photographs and/or make recordings for use in publicizing EBRS events. If you appear in 
any such media, we will assume you have consented to use in EBRS publicity unless you fill in the line above stating your denial of such use.




